
It is Term 3! Half of the year has gone and we are loving watching your tamariki learn and grow

throughout the year! We hope you all had a relaxing term break and kept warm and healthy. 

Whānau Time:

You would have noticed that  our afternoon whānau time is now starting closer to 2:25pm. We welcome all families to

join in and be part of this. Please could we ask you to kindly wait outside the class until you can see your child sitting

with their whānau teacher or we will send a friend to open the doors and welcome you in. If you’d prefer to chat to

other parents, that’s quite ok, but we respectfully ask that you do this outside so it doesn’t distract the class. 

By the end of the day, your children have worked really hard to tidy up their classroom ready for the next day, please

could you kindly support siblings to be respectful of this and not engage in our play provocations, but rather

encourage them to join you in whānau time if you are choosing to attend. 

Wellness at school

A courtesy reminder. We ask that you monitor your child’s

health, especially as we continue into the winter months. If

your child is unwell, please be cautious and keep them

home.

Our amazing CRT team

This term, we will be released from the classroom on

Wednesdays week 1, 3, 5, 7 and 9. During this time, our

amazing CRT team will be in teaching our tamariki some

incredible things! Say HI to the team!

PŪKEKO RUA
Nau mai haere mai ki te akomanga Pūkeko Rua!
TERM 3 2025

School disco!
Tickets are available now to

purchase online on the Kindo App.

Dress up with friends and have a

great time! Please note, this is for Te

Ao Mārama students ONLY, no

siblings that do not attend Te Ao

Mārama.  See poster for price info.

Getting in touch

As always, if you need to get in contact with your child's whānau teacher, please send us an email

olivia@teaomarama.school.nz         linda@teaomarama.school.nz            nikkim@teaomarama.school.nz


